
Montessori News and Updates
February 3, 2023

NO SCHOOL - FEBRUARY 17th & 20th- CAMP IS AVAILABLE

We will not have school on Friday, February 17th or Monday, February
20th. Camp is available. Please sign your child up by February 14th at
noon to ensure we have the appropriate staffing and placement planned.
Click here to sign your child up.

MONTESSORI PARENT ORGANIZATION - NEW LOCATION

The MPO meeting will be held at The Barn at Thunderhead Pines on
February 8th.  Our regular meeting room is unavailable while we are
continuing water damage renovations.  Childcare will continue to be
offered at the school.  The Barn at Thunderhead Pines is located at; 3717
Schellin Rd, Smithville, OH 44677

MONTESSORI PARENT ORGANIZATION

Our third MPO meeting will be February 8, 2023. Childcare and food will
be provided. We will meet at 5:15 for dinner and then have the meeting
from 5:30-6:30. Click here to sign up for the next meeting.

DINNER AUCTION

Our event will be on Sunday, March 26th at Greystone Event Center from
4:30 - 7:30 pm.  Registration for the dinner/auction and concert is open.
You can purchase tickets and pledge donations and sponsorships at:
MSWDinner.com

https://forms.gle/TkB7cKFMXPWPBKrv6
https://forms.gle/aQncnDzbbjWvwra9A
https://www.mswdinner.com/


Dinner tickets will allow entry after 4:30 pm.  Concert only tickets will allow
admission after 6:15 pm.  The concert begins at 6:30 pm.  Payment can
be made through credit card, Apple Pay or PayPal

Contact our event planners for questions at: mpo@woomontessori.org

NEW CLUBS

Round three clubs, and our last round of the year, are available at this link.
Please make sure to read the ages and specifications as they have
changed.

RE-ENROLLMENT FOR 2023-24

The 2023-24 Enrollment Link is available now to reserve your spot.  We
have received about 60 percent of our current family responses and are
starting the touring and screening process for new families.  Current
families need to complete the registration link (Yes - No - Undecided) at
this time.  Non-refundable deposits are due on or before March 1, 2023.

Once that is received a paper version of an enrollment agreement will be
sent with a link for your deposit invoice. Your re-enrollment will be
considered completed when you complete the enrollment agreement and
pay the deposit (or submit Ed Choice).

This year we will be using FinalForms to collect all of your 23/24 forms.
We think you will like having access to your online forms and think it will
save you a tremendous amount of time in the long run. Current families
will have the first opportunity to re-enroll prior to March 1st.

CONFERENCES

We will have conferences on Tuesday, February 14 and Thursday,
February 16, 2023. Tuesday night is Valentines Day and we are allowing

mailto:mpo@woomontessori.org
https://forms.gle/nXYM83hCjeppq7NQ8
https://forms.gle/5GuDieLSErcwmfbo9


staff the flexibility of not scheduling this night if desired. Teachers will
provide parents with further information. Keep an eye out for teacher
contact.

ENROLLMENT AGREEMENTS
2023/24 enrollment agreements have been emailed to the address used
to declare your intent to re-enroll.  These can be brought to the school or
emailed to latimer@woomontessori.org

MONTESSORI MONTHLY
The link to volume three is now available.

RENOVATION UPDATES
Repairs have started in Mrs. Selling’s room.  They are painting today and will
start on the flooring on Saturday.  We think they will be finished sometime
Wednesday.  It looks like we could be back in the room late in the week.

NEW STAFF AND STUDENTS
We want to welcome the new students and/or families to our school

1) STUDENTS
a) Cheyenne Devereux - Middle School
b) Isabella Lane - Middle School
c) Austin Lane - Lower Elementary
d) Ben Pretorius - Children’s House
e) Koen Keener - Children’s House
f) Hudson McCory - Toddler
g) Camilla Capotosta - Toddler
h) Roman Behrens - Toddler
i) Zoe Krupp - Toddler
j) Rhen Faught - Toddler
k) Logan Welsh - Toddler

2) STAFF

mailto:latimer@woomontessori.org
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5789127b03596e1a0f6470c1/t/63db1b66ee6fb9459e23a263/1675303783248/January+Issue+3+.pdf


a) Jessica Devereux - Before/After Care
b) Stephanie Ruhl - Wilcox Toddler Aftercare


